
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, JUNE 3, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

YOU MIGHT BE FAMILIAR WITH THE ACRONYM FOR WRVM WHICH IS “WISCONSIN’S 

RADIO VOICE OF THE MASTER”.  LAST WEEK I WAS REMINDED OF A LISTENER WHO 

WROTE TO SAY,  

“IF YOU GO ‘BACKWARDS’ IT IS: “MANY VOICES REFLECTING THE WORD”.  AND HOPEFULLY 

THAT IS WHAT HAS AND IS HAPPEING. JUST THINK, SEEDS BEING PLANTED OFF THE AIR 

WAVES! 

SO THERE YOU GO, WRVM, FRONTWARDS, AND BACKWARDS.  

AND HOPEFULLY, AS YOU LISTEN TO THE WORD OF GOD OVER WRVM, IT IS MAKING A 

DIFFERENCE IN YOUR LIFE THAT OTHERS CAN SEE. I’M REMINDED OF THE SONG, “I SEE 

JESUS IN YOU”.  AND I’M SURE YOU’VE HEARD THE SAYING, “YOU MAY BE THE ONLY 

BIBLE OTHER PEOPLE WILL EVER READ.” I PRAY THAT GOD’S WORD TAKES ROOT IN THE 

HEARTS OF THOSE LISTENING AND OTHERS SEE THE FRUIT THAT COMES FORTH. 

THIS COMING SATURDAY, I GET TO LEAD A GROUP OF LISTENERS TO WASHINGTON DC 

TO VISIT, AMONG OTHER LANDMARKS, THE MUSEUM OF THE BIBLE. SOME LISTENERS 

WHO TRAVELED WITH US IN THE PAST WROTE ABOUT THEIR EXPERIENCE: 

DEAR WRVM & MIKE CORNELL, THANK YOU FOR YOUR DAILY, ALWAYS INSPIRATIONAL 

PROGRAMS AND FOR PLANNING AND ORGANIZING THE TOUR TO THE CREATION MUSEUM (IT 

HAS BEEN ON MY ‘BUCKET LIST’ A LONG TIME) AND TO VISIT THE ARK ENCOUNTER ALSO 

MADE IT EXTRA SPECIAL.  MANY THANKS ALSO TO OUR HOSTS, FOR KEEPING US INFORMED 

OF THE SCHEDULE FOR EACH DAY AND GUIDING OUR FOOTSTEPS; FOR THE JOKES AND 

LITTLE STORIES, FOR THE SING-A-LONGS AND PRAYERS. AND FINALLY, I OWE A THANKS TO 

ALL MY FELLOW PASSENGERS FOR THEIR CONSIDERATION AND FRIENDLINESS. IT IS A 

COMFORTING FEELING TO BE SPENDING TIME WITH OTHER CHRISTIANS. 

IT IS DEFINITELY THE JOURNEY ALONG THE WAY THAT MAKE OUR TRIPS SPECIAL. I 

WOULD ENCOURAGE YOU TO PRAY FOR THOSE WHO ARE GOING THIS SATURDAY. 

ALREADY WE HAVE HAD A COUPLE PEOPLE HAVE TO CANCEL FOR HEALTH REASONS. 

I’M SURE THEY ARE VERY DISAPPOINTED IN NOT BEING ABLE TO GO. OUR PLAN IS TO 

REPEAT THE WASHINGTON DC TRIP TWO YEARS FROM NOW. CHECK OUT OUR OTHER 

TRIPS PLANNED FOR THIS YEAR ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. WRVM IS LISTENER SUPPORTED. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


